
 

 

 
 

Texas A&M Law Hosts Grand Opening for Legal Clinics 
Star-Telegram Building Gains New Tenant  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Fort Worth, TX, February 11, 2016 – The eight legal clinics that operate through Texas 
A&M University School of Law have a new home in a 5,200 square foot space within the 
Star-Telegram building. 
 
Representing more than 70 staff, adjunct faculty and students, these clinics service 
clients from across the Fort Worth and Dallas area, in matters ranging from family law to 
intellectual property.  
 
The move follows a chapter of unprecedented growth for the law school, including the 
addition of more than a dozen new faculty, as well as the doubling of its Admissions and 
Career Services staffs.  
 
With the expansion of its footprint into downtown Fort Worth, the school can more 
effectively service clinic clients and also accommodate growth on its main campus. 
 
The school will host a formal grand opening of its clinic space on Friday, Feb. 12 with 
distinguished guests from the Fort Worth legal community. 
 
To learn more about the Texas A&M University School of Law Clinics, visit: 
http://law.tamu.edu/clinics. 
 
Media Contact: 
Rebecca C. Walden, Director of Marketing 
Texas A&M University School of Law 
1515 Commerce Street 
Fort Worth, TX 76102 
rcwalden@law.tamu.edu 
817-212-3933 
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